Changes to

Green Waste Disposal

Starting on July 1, 2022, the Maricopa County Waste Resources
& Recycling Division's Transfer Stations will no longer accept
bulk green waste year-round.

e After this date, green waste and bulk lumber disposal will be
offered every quarter.

e The first collection will be held in July 2022. A final
schedule, by location, will be posted online by June 2022.

e Bagged and bundled green waste will continue to be
collected on days the transfer stations are open.

e Alternative locations: green waste disposal services may be
available at nearby public or private transfer stations outside of
these dates.

Please note that transfer stations only offer residential green waste
disposal services. Commercial loads will not be accepted.

QUESTIONS?
CONTACT WASTE RESOURCES & RECYCLING AT

(602) 506-4006

ESD.MARICOPA.GOV




